





PUBLIC NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
July 19, 2023


Request for Proposals (“RFP”) for Brokerage Services for Property & Casualty and Workers’ Compensation Insurance, published June 23, 2023
Pursuant to the Standard Terms and Conditions of the aforementioned RFP,  the Lehigh Acres Municipal Services Improvement District may, at its sole and absolute discretion, reject any and all Proposals and cancel this Solicitation process.   
Please be advised that the Lehigh Acres Municipal Services Improvement District hereby cancels the RFP for Brokerage Services for Property & Casualty and Workers’ Compensation Insurance published on June 23, 2023.  

 Any inquiries should be directed to David Lindsay, District Manager, dlindsay@la-msid.com
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